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No. Appointing 
Authority 

Specific Qualifications Appointee Term End 

1 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

The chairpersons and 
ranking members of 
the joint standing 
committees of the 
General Assembly 
having cognizance of 
matters relating to 
appropriations and 
the budgets of state 
agencies and 
insurance, or their 
designees. 

Appropriations 
Co-Chair Sen. 
Osten 

1/1/2025 

2 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

The chairpersons and 
ranking members of 
the joint standing 
committees of the 
General Assembly 
having cognizance of 
matters relating to 
appropriations and 
the budgets of state 
agencies and 
insurance, or their 
designees. 

Appropriations 
Co-Chair Rep. 
Walker 

1/1/2025 

3 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

The chairpersons and 
ranking members of 
the joint standing 
committees of the 
General Assembly 
having cognizance of 
matters relating to 
appropriations and 
the budgets of state 
agencies and 
insurance, or their 
designees. 

Insurance Co-
Chair Rep. Wood 

1/1/2025 

4 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

The chairpersons and 
ranking members of 
the joint standing 

Insurance Co-
Chair Sen. 
Cabrera 

1/1/2025 



committees of the 
General Assembly 
having cognizance of 
matters relating to 
appropriations and 
the budgets of state 
agencies and 
insurance, or their 
designees. 

5 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

The Insurance 
Commissioner, or the 
commissioner's 
designee. 

Jim Carson 1/1/2025 

6 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

One representative of 
an association of 
property and casualty 
Insurers. 

Sue Halpin 1/1/2025 

7 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

One representative of 
an association of 
health plans. 

Wyatt Bosworth 
 

1/1/2025 

8 Appropriations Co-
Chairs, Insurance 
Co-Chairs 

Insurance Association 
of CT 

Eric George 1/1/2025 

 


